
 
STATE OF MINNESOTA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF COMMENT PERIOD ON RENEWABLE ENERGY 

STANDARDS COMPLIANCE 
Issued: February 2, 2015  

 
In the Matter of Commission Consideration and Determination on Compliance with 
Renewable Energy Standards 
 
PUC Docket Number/s:  E999/M-14-237  
 
Comment Period:   Initial comment period closes February 27, 2015 at 4:30pm 
   Reply comment period closes March 9, 2015 at 4:30pm 

Comments must be received by 4:30pm on the close date 

Comments received after comment period closes may not be considered 
 
Topic/s Open for Comment:   

• Whether the utilities’ reports contain all relevant information, including the content required 
by the Commission’s ORDER FINDING UTILITIES IN COMPLIANCE WITH MINN. 
STAT. §216B.1691 AND MODIFYING BIENNIAL REPORTING PROCEDURES, 
Docket No. E999/M-12-958, Issued May 28, 2013; 

• Response to the Department of Commerce’s Report to the Legislature, filed as comments on 
January 28, 2015 in the current docket;  

• Comment on any other relevant issues. 
 
 
Project Background: In a series of proceedings, the Commission established a biennial Renewable 
Energy Standard (RES) compliance process to fulfill its obligations under Minn. Stat. §216B.1691, 
subd. 7 to “regularly” investigate whether an electric utility is in compliance while coordinating 
with the Department of Commerce’s biennial report to the legislature on the same issues.1  The 
most recent biennial process occurred in Docket E999/M-12-958.  As in prior biennial RES 
compliance dockets, the Commission intends to make formal findings on utilities’ compliance with 
the RES.   
 

1 While at times RES compliance has been explored in resource plan dockets, a number of the utilities subject to the 
RES do not file resource plans, thus making it necessary to establish a separate process.    

 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Daniel P. Wolf, Executive Secretary 
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Filing Requirements:  Utilities, telecommunications carriers, official parties, and state agencies are 
required to file documents using the Commission’s electronic filing system (eFiling).  All parties, 
participants and interested persons are encouraged to use eFiling:  mn.gov/puc, select eFiling, and 
follow the prompts. 
 
Submit Public Comments: Visit mn.gov/puc, select Speak Up!, find this docket, and add your 
comments to the discussion. 
 
Persons without Internet access may send by U.S. Mail to Minnesota Public Utilities Commission, 
121 7th Place East, Suite 350, St. Paul MN  55101-2147. Please include the Commission’s docket 
number in all communications.  
 
Full Case Record:  All documents filed in this docket are available at mn.gov/puc, select Search 
eDockets, enter the year (2014) and the docket number (237), select Search. 
 
Subscribe to the Docket:  Receive email notification when new documents are filed in this docket 
at mn.gov/puc, select Subscribe to a Docket, and follow the prompts. 
 
Questions about this docket or Commission process and procedure?  Contact Commission 
staff, Michelle Rebholz, at 651-201-2206 or Susan Mackenzie at 651-201-2241. 
 
Change your mailing preferences:  Email docketing.puc@state.mn.us or call 651-201-2204 
 
This document can be made available in alternative formats (e.g., large print or audio) by 
calling 651-296-0406 (voice).  Persons with hearing loss or speech disabilities may call us 
through their preferred Telecommunications Relay Service. 
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